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September 20. 1990-
t

;o,

# Docket Nos. 50-361>

. j. and 50-362 3

E Mr. Don Womeldorf
Chief, Environmental Management Branch
California Department of, Health

; 714 P Street, Room 616
,

Sacramento, California 958144

Dear Mr. Womeldorf:

SUBJECT: UPDATE OF MAILING LIST

We are reviewing our mailing lists for addressees currantly receiving informationL
on the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit Hos. 2 and 3 facilities. In-
order to reduce the cost of our; mailings, we intend to remove the names of
parties no longer interested in receiving this information.

Your name will be removed from our mailing list unless we receive a request'

within 30 days of your receipt of this letter. You must notify us that you
wish to remain on the list and continue to teceive information related to the
facilities.

Sincerely.

OriginalSigned By:

Lawrence E. Kokajko, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - III,

IV, V and Special Projects 1
!Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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./ q%, UNITED STATES

-[ NUCLEAR REGULATC',Y COMMISSIONpeu n

, _
; ,j WiMHINGTON, D. E 20665.

,,,,,/ September 20, 1990
,

Docket Nos. 50-361
and 50-362

Mr. Don Womeldorf
Chief. Environmental Management Branch
California Department of Health
714 P Street, Room 616
Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Mr. Woseldorf:

. SUBJECT: UPDATE OF MAILING LIST

We are reviewing our mailing lists for addressees currently receiving information
on the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station Unit Nos. 2 and 3 facilities. In
order to reduce the cost of our mailings, we, intend to remove the names of
parties no longer interested in receiving this information.

Your name will be removed from our mailing list unless we receive a request
within 30 days of your receipt of this letter. You must notify us that you
wish to remain on the list and continue to receive information related to the
facilities.

Sincerely.
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Lawrence E. Kokajko, Project Manager
Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Projects - Ill,

IV, V-and Special Projects'

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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